

## The General Assembly of the Risk Management and Compliance Committee Elects Its Executive Committee for the 2025–2027 Term



The General Assembly of the Risk Management and Compliance Committee held its meeting on Tuesday, 29 July 2025, in the presence of Dr. Lana Badr, Board Member of the Jordan Insurance Federation and Committee Coordinator; Dr. Moayad Al-Kloub, CEO of the Federation; and Mr. Maher Awad, Assistant CEO for Studies and Training Affairs, along with representatives from 14 insurance companies.

During the meeting, the Executive Committee of the Risk Management and Compliance Committee was elected in two stages. Ms. Tamam Hamidi, representing Arab Jordanian Insurance Group, was elected unopposed as Chair of the Committee. Subsequently, the following members were elected by vote:

- Ms. Raghad Sharaf, representing Jordan French Insurance Company(JOFICO).
- Mr. Abdul Nasser Abdullah, representing Jordan Insurance Company.
- Ms. Ruba Batarseh, representing MetLife Insurance.
- Mr. Mohammad Al-Qadi, representing Al Manara Islamic Insurance Company.

The elected term of the Executive Committee will extend for two years, from 2025 to 2027.

The meeting also served as a valuable opportunity for representatives of insurance companies to exchange perspectives on shared issues related to risk management and compliance. Several proposals were presented for discussion in upcoming Executive Committee meetings, prioritised by relevance and urgency. The aim is to enhance collaboration, exchange experiences, and expand training and awareness initiatives in risk management across the sector to reach a broader base of professionals in insurance companies.

On this occasion, the Jordan Insurance Federation extends its sincere congratulations to the newly elected Chair and Members of the Executive Committee of the Risk Management and Compliance Committee, wishing them all success in their upcoming mission and in serving the insurance sector.